

La Chambre de Commerce Canadienne à Hong Kong 香港加拿大商會

The Honourable Mr. Leung Chun-Ying, The Chief Executive of Hong Kong Office of the Chief Executive Hong Kong Special Administrative Region People's Republic of China Tamar, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Leung,

Congratulation to the Government's Announcement:

Stop Serving Shark Fin at Official Functions

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong welcomes the Government's recent announcement that shark fin will no longer be served at official functions and its recommendation that officials should refrain from consuming shark fin at non-government banquets due to sustainability and conservation concerns.

On November 21, 2011 the Chamber already introduced a similar policy relating to Chamber functions and subsequently our membership base was informed of this decision and the reasons behind it.

Therefore, the Chamber would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Government on making this pledge which is in line with local and international trends on the issue. We consider it an encouraging first step on the Government's move to raise public education and awareness about sustainability-conscious food consumption. We commend the Government on leading by example. Lastly, we also hope more organizations will follow the Government's example in the future.

For and on behalf of Sustainable Development Committee

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

Mr. Philip Leung, President of the Secretariat The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong





La Chambre de Commerce Canadienne à Hong Kong 香港加拿大商會

Mr. Wong Kam- Sing Secretary for the Environment Environment Bureau, 16/F, East Wing, Central Government Offices, 2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Wong,

Congratulation to the Government's Announcement:

Stop Serving Shark Fin at Official Functions

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong welcomes the Government's recent announcement that shark fin will no longer be served at official functions and its recommendation that officials should refrain from consuming shark fin at non-government banquets due to sustainability and conservation concerns.

On November 21, 2011 the Chamber already introduced a similar policy relating to Chamber functions and subsequently our membership base was informed of this decision and the reasons behind it.

Therefore, the Chamber would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Government on making this pledge which is in line with local and international trends on the issue. We consider it an encouraging first step on the Government's move to raise public education and awareness about sustainability-conscious food consumption. We commend the Government on leading by example. Lastly, we also hope more organizations will follow the Government's example in the future.

For and on behalf of Sustainable Development Committee

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

Mr. Philip Leung, President of the Secretariat The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong





La Chambre de Commerce Canadienne à Hong Kong 香港加拿大商會

Ms. Loh Kung- Wai, Christine
Under Secretary for the Environment
Environment Bureau,
16/F, East Wing,
Central Government Offices,
2 Tim Mei Avenue,
Tamar, Hong Kong

Dear Christine,

Congratulation to the Government's Announcement:

Stop Serving Shark Fin at Official Functions

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong welcomes the Government's recent announcement that shark fin will no longer be served at official functions and its recommendation that officials should refrain from consuming shark fin at non-government banquets due to sustainability and conservation concerns.

On November 21, 2011 the Chamber already introduced a similar policy relating to Chamber functions and subsequently our membership base was informed of this decision and the reasons behind it.

Therefore, the Chamber would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Government on making this pledge which is in line with local and international trends on the issue. We consider it an encouraging first step on the Government's move to raise public education and awareness about sustainability-conscious food consumption. We commend the Government on leading by example. Lastly, we also hope more organizations will follow the Government's example in the future.

For and on behalf of Sustainable Development Committee

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

Mr. Philip Leung, President of the Secretariat The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong





Ms. Wong Sean-Yee Anissa,
Director of Environmental Protection Department,
15/F & 16/F, East Wing,
Central Government Offices,
2 Tim Mei Avenue,
Tamar, Hong Kong

La Chambre de Commerce Canadienne à Hong Kong 香港加拿大商會

Dear Ms. Wong,

Congratulation to the Government's Announcement:

Stop Serving Shark Fin at Official Functions

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong welcomes the Government's recent announcement that shark fin will no longer be served at official functions and its recommendation that officials should refrain from consuming shark fin at non-government banquets due to sustainability and conservation concerns.

On November 21, 2011 the Chamber already introduced a similar policy relating to Chamber functions and subsequently our membership base was informed of this decision and the reasons behind it.

Therefore, the Chamber would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Government on making this pledge which is in line with local and international trends on the issue. We consider it an encouraging first step on the Government's move to raise public education and awareness about sustainability-conscious food consumption. We commend the Government on leading by example. Lastly, we also hope more organizations will follow the Government's example in the future.

For and on behalf of Sustainable Development Committee

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

Mr. Philip Leung, President of the Secretariat The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong





香港加拿大商會

Mr. Wong Chi-Kong Alan, Director of Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation, 5/F, Cheung Sha Wan Government Offices, 303 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Wong,

Congratulation to the Government's Announcement:

Stop Serving Shark Fin at Official Functions

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong welcomes the Government's recent announcement that shark fin will no longer be served at official functions and its recommendation that officials should refrain from consuming shark fin at non-government banquets due to sustainability and conservation concerns.

On November 21, 2011 the Chamber already introduced a similar policy relating to Chamber functions and subsequently our membership base was informed of this decision and the reasons behind it.

Therefore, the Chamber would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Government on making this pledge which is in line with local and international trends on the issue. We consider it an encouraging first step on the Government's move to raise public education and awareness about sustainability-conscious food consumption. We commend the Government on leading by example. Lastly, we also hope more organizations will follow the Government's example in the future.

For and on behalf of Sustainable Development Committee

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

Mr. Philip Leung, President of the Secretariat The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong





Mr. Clement Leung, 香港加拿大商會 Director of Food and Environmental Hygiene Department, 44/F, Queensway Government Offices, 66 Queensway, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Leung,

Congratulation to the Government's Announcement:

Stop Serving Shark Fin at Official Functions

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong welcomes the Government's recent announcement that shark fin will no longer be served at official functions and its recommendation that officials should refrain from consuming shark fin at non-government banquets due to sustainability and conservation concerns.

On November 21, 2011 the Chamber already introduced a similar policy relating to Chamber functions and subsequently our membership base was informed of this decision and the reasons behind it.

Therefore, the Chamber would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Government on making this pledge which is in line with local and international trends on the issue. We consider it an encouraging first step on the Government's move to raise public education and awareness about sustainability-conscious food consumption. We commend the Government on leading by example. Lastly, we also hope more organizations will follow the Government's example in the future.

For and on behalf of Sustainable Development Committee

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

Mr. Philip Leung, President of the Secretariat The Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong

